
 

The Geneva National CWDGA Team played their fourth match on Thursday, June 5, at Kemper Lakes 
Country Club. The weather was pleasant, providing a beautiful summer day for the event. The CWDGA 

Team has one more match scheduled on Thursday, June 12, at Ivanhoe Club. Support our three teams as 
they compete for the top positions! 

 

 


